
EXPEDITED REPEAL NOTICE FORM 
 

Proposed Expedited Repeal Number 2024-9 Rule Number Spe 500 
    

1. Agency Name & Address: 

 
Governing Board of Speech-Language 
Pathologists and Hearing Care Providers 
c/o Office of Professional Licensure and 
Certification 
7 Eagle Square 
Concord, NH 03301 

2. RSA Authority: 2021, 91:185 
3. Federal Authority: N/A 
  
  
  
  

  
4. Short Title: Ethical Standards  

5. Explanation of the reason for the proposed repeal: 

The Governing Board of Speech-Language Pathologists and Hearing Care Providers (Board) 
proposes to repeal Spe 500 ethical standards rules for the former Board of Speech-Language 
Pathologists, which was merged with the former Board of Hearing Care Professionals and 
renamed pursuant to 2021, 91:168, 171, and 178, effective July 1, 2021.  The Board is also adopting 
ethical rules numbered Sphc 500 pursuant to RSA 328-F:11, II(b) in a regular rulemaking process. 

6. Contact person for copies and questions including requests to accommodate persons with disabilities: 
Name: Chantell B. Wheeler Title: Rules Coordinator 
Address: OPLC 

7 Eagle Square 
Concord, NH 03301 
 

Phone #: 
Fax#: 
E-mail: 

603-271-8311 
N/A 
chantell.b.wheeler@oplc.nh.gov 

  TTY/TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964 or 
dial 711 (in NH) 

7. Deadline for submission of materials in writing or, if practicable for the agency, in the electronic format 
specified: Monday, December 23, 2024, at 4:00 p.m.    

Please e-mail comments to oplc-rules@oplc.nh.gov.  

       Fax E-mail Other format (specify):      

8. Public hearing scheduled for:  
 

Date and Time: Tuesday, December 10, 2024, at 2 p.m. 

Place: OPLC, 7 Eagle Square, Concord, NH 03301 
 

Electronic Access (if applicable):  Not applicable 

mailto:oplc-rules@oplc.nh.gov

